Letter of Intent
In Support of Request for Variance

7715 Enoch Lake Cir, Lake Park, GA 31636

This Letter of Intent is in support of my request for a variance to allow for an Accessory Building in front
yard. The specific lot 0230-007A is pie shaped and narrow in width that does not support access to the
rear entry for an accessory building. In addition, most of the rear portion of the lot is under water
because the 1.47 acres extends into the lake. The primary building is only 1187 sqft and not equipped
with a garage or any storage of any sort. The purposed variance for the accessory building which is
utilized as such. The shed or accessory building is 10x20 and is identical in color to compliment the main
house.

I Emily Butler request that a variance be approved that would allow the shed to remain in its
current position.

This building keeps lawn and yard equipment, and stored items in a safe enclosed area and allows our
neighbors to see a neat clean yard. | feel it would mean the removal of a very valuable storage area for
me.

Thank you for considering this request,

Emily Butler



